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 Location: Old Goucher Water Main Replacement  

 
 Dear Resident, 

 

 Baltimore City Office of Engineering & Construction will be making upgrades to the water mains 

 in your neighborhood. During the time of water main replacement, the contractor will saw cut the 

 pavement, excavate a trench in the location of the old water main or in a new proposed location, 

 remove the existing pipe and replace it with a new section(s) of water main pipe. The Contractor 

 will backfill the excavation with crushed stone to prevent settlement and install temporary paving 

 followed by future permanent pavement restoration.  

 

 During construction, residents can expect: 

 

 Temporary above ground water main service and temporary connections of 

house water services may be used. 

 Temporary interruption in water service. A 72-hour notification will be given 

to consumers prior to planned interruption in the water service via door-to-

door flyer delivery. 

 Temporary parking restrictions to accommodate installation equipment. 

 A moderate amount noise from construction equipment, such as 

jackhammers, during pavement removal, excavation equipment and pumps 

used during water main replacement. 

 Traffic control equipment and personnel (flaggers) to maintain the flow of traffic. 

 

  To assist the Contractor performing the

  installation, we ask that residents: 

 

 Refrain from parking in areas posted for installation and equipment. 

 Obey detours and traffic control personnel. 

 Keep out of work area during active construction. 

If you have any question in regard to the project, you may call (443) 860-1050 or 

Email Joshua.ford@baltimorecity.gov 

 

 Sincerely, 

 Joshua Ford  
   Construction Project manager 


